Book Policy

The 720th Military Police Battalion Reunion Association, Inc. and the
association’s History Project are both dedicated to the promotion of maintaining an
accurate account of the battalion’s proud and unique historic legacy to the United
States Army and the Military Police Corps.

We will accept for posting on our website, free from advertising or website
maintenance fees, any non-fiction books directly related or relative to the
Battalion’s history.

In doing so we do not unless specifically stated, personally or as an association,
receive any compensation or officially endorse the accuracy of any book posted on
the website. Our postings and links to specific books, their authors, publishers
and/or retail outlets are done only as a service to our veterans and other members
of the public that visit the website.

If you have any questions in regards to this policy, please feel free to contact the
Association President Thomas T. Watson at,

1456 Bombing Range Rd. Gilbert, SC 29054-9637
803-892-6072 (EST)
mp720reunion@comporium.net
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